




December 19, 2024



 

HULETT ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

PEST CONTROL SERVICES Amendment for City of Port Saint Lucie 

 

 We are excited for the opportunity to provide rodent monitoring to a site under the same 

scope of services described in the contract 20180111 the City of Port Saint Lucie. 

 
1. #621163 -Southport Wastwater Plant Office 
2. Address 1615 SE Sunshine Ave, Port Saint Lucie, FL 34952 
 

We are proposing to amend the current contract to include 2 Rodent monitoring stations for $9 per box. 
The monthly charge would be $18. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (800) 285-7378 or by logging onto 

http://www.bugs.com/ and clicking the Contact Us link. Our Treasure Coast office is located at 2820 

Reynolds Drive, Fort Pierce, FL 34945 and can be contacted directly at 772-465-4653. 

 

Thank you! 

Team Hulett. 

 




